Heather Hendershot, Ed.D. currently holds the title of Director of Pupil Personnel Services. Dr.
Hendershot has been in the field of education for the past 27 years, having served as a teacher,
assistant director of special education, and special education data accountability coordinator. She
has proudly served the students and parents of the Enlarged City School District of Middletown,
the Fallsburg Central School District, and currently the Goshen Central School District.

Dr. Hendershot serves as co-secretary of the New York Council of Special Administrators
(NYCASE). She is also a member of the Council of Administrators of Special Education
(CASE). Throughout her career, Dr. Hendershot has striven to find research-based, innovative,
and engaging programs to meet the needs of students with disabilities and English language
learners. She has used her research to incorporate specially designed instruction utilizing
neuroscience to address specific reading disabilities and disorders.

Dr. Hendershot earned her Bachelor of Science in elementary education with a minor in
sociology from the State University of New York New Paltz, her Master of Science in special
education from Mount Saint Mary College, and her Ed.D. from Manhattanville University.



